
Director Report December 13th, 2023 
 

Administrative 

 Director Smolen submitted resignation effective January 8th 

 Exit interview to be scheduled for Smolen  

 Director working with Interim Director to ensure smooth transition  

 Budget season continues  

 CRFGB contains 13K for new meeting room flooring  

Buildings and Grounds  

 Meeting room being repainted  

 New furniture, desks, and lighting installed in children’s room  

Collections  

 “Mountain Ear“ now available online through library “Advantage Preservation” website  

 GAR flag returned to library December 13th  

 Libby magazine circulation has increased greatly  

Technology  

 New 3D printer being donated to the library  

Programs 

 Make your own gingerbread houses was fully attended  

 Pajama story time takes place Mondays in December 

 OM groups in full swing  

Respectfully Submitted,  

David Smolen  

 

  

 

 


